At Moorefield Park Childcare Centre, we prioritise the safety and
wellbeing of every child, including those who are Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander, children with disabilities, and those from
diverse cultural and linguistic backgrounds.

We foster an environment where all children, regardless of family
background, ethnicity, age, gender identity, sexual orientation,
religious beliefs, or ability, feel valued, respected, and protected
from harm.

Our commitment to child safety is unwavering, with a zero-
tolerance policy towards any form of child abuse. All staff and
volunteers undergo comprehensive training on our organisational
expectations, policies, and procedures. They are fully aware of their
duty to promptly report any concerns regarding child safety and
well-being to the appropriate people and authorities.

Moorefield Park Childcare Centre is dedicated to creating an
inclusive and culturally safe space for Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander children. We deeply respect their cultural heritage and
encourage both children and their families to celebrate and share
their cultural traditions within our centre.

The safety and well-being of every child under our care will always
remain our utmost priority.



